
SCHOOL NEWS - 5 May 2023

Value of the month - Sharing

Welcome to Archie who has joined our Reception class and Ivy Rose who has joined us in Year 4 this week. We

are looking forward to getting to know you both. What a fantastic start you have had this week.

King’s Coronation

Thank you to those that joined us today for our assembly and tea party to celebrate this momentous time in

history, the Coronation of King Charles III. A special thank you to Reverend Jervis and our PTFA for a lovely

afternoon. I would also like to thank Hazelbury Parish Council who have very kindly funded a souvenir for every

child in school. Your child will come home with a handcrafted bookmark this afternoon to mark the occasion. A

blog and gallery item will be available on Spider next week. You are very welcome at the Parish Church on

Sunday the 7th May at 10am for a service to commemorate the Coronation of King Charles.

Class Photo Free Delivery Ordering Deadline

The deadline for class photo orders for free

delivery to the school is Monday 15 May. After

this date you still will be able to order but there

will be a delivery charge to your selected address.

Arrival next week

There will be no daily mile next week due to preparing for

SATs each morning. Children will head straight to class on

arrival. Punctuality would be much appreciated as the

office will be unmanned until after SATs each day.

Tissues

If anyone would be willing to donate a box of tissues to your child’s class that would be very much appreciated.

Could you be eligible for Healthy Start Vitamins?

If you or a friend or family member is more than 10 weeks pregnant or has a child under 4 years, then they

may be entitled to help to buy healthy food and milk, and get free Healthy Start vitamins. Extra vitamins can

help if you're pregnant or breastfeeding.

Recent research shows that many families are missing out on claiming extra support to pay for healthy food

and vitamins.

The NHS Healthy Start scheme aims to help those who are on a low income or qualifying benefit and are

eligible, to buy food and milk through a prepaid card this includes:



● Plain liquid cow’s milk

● Fresh, frozen, and tinned fruit and vegetables

● Fresh, frozen and tinned pulses

● Infant formula milk based on cow’s milk

● Healthy Start vitamins

● Vitamin drops for babies and young children

Those eligible can receive top ups of £4.25 or £8.50 a week depending on the age of their child.

All children deserve a healthy start in life. Find out if you are eligible by visiting www.healthystart.nhs.uk

Achievements

Learners of the week:

Barn Owls: Sapphina for her enthusiastic involvement with yoga.

Owls: Archie for a fantastic start to Owls class.

Kestrels: Tabitha T for innovative and creative ideas.

Hawks: Rufus for improved concentration and overall attitude to learning.

Eagles: Summer-Kym for her resilient attitude towards learning.

Pot of Gold and Credit Zone winners:

A massive well done and congratulations to:

Lexi and Catherine H who have worked hard to reach their pot of gold or credit zone due to excellent

behaviour, attitude to learning and beautiful manners. We are really proud of you.

Keep up the hard work!

Other achievements:

Issy F has been awarded the Chief Scout’s Bronze Award. This is the top award for Beaver Scouts. It shows

that she is adventurous, has helped in the community and has learnt about the world. It also means that she

has gained skills, worked in a team, completed all the Challenge Awards and four Activity or Staged Activity

Well Done Issy.

Rosie has been awarded her Level 5 swimming certificate, great swimming Rosie.

Harriet and Rollo for an end of season medal to mark efforts in Sherborne RFC U6 and U7s. I believe many

more of our children are in this club and received the same, please remember that we love to see your

achievements in school each week.

Attendance

Class: Attendance

percentage

Lates

Owls 97.2% 0 - Well done Owls

Kestrels 95% 1

Hawks 93% 4

Eagles 93.1% 1



Dates for your diary:

Monday 8 May - Bank Holiday to mark the Coronation of King Charles III

Tuesday 9 - Friday 12 May - KS2 SATs

Thursday 18 & Friday 19 May - Year 6 trip to Weymouth

Week starting Monday 22 May - Walk to School Week

Thursday 25 May - Break up for half term

Friday 26 May - Inset Day

Monday 5 June - Inset Day

Tuesday 6 June - Children return to school

Wednesday 21 June - Year 4 Singing Day at William Barnes Primary School

Friday 23 June - Kestrels Run Around Rounders at William Barnes Primary School

Monday 26 June - PTFA sponsored swim

Friday 30 June - Kestrels visit to Bournemouth Oceanarium

Monday 3 July - Year 4 Step up Day at SNHS

Tuesday 4 July - Year 5 & 6 Sporting Challenge Day at SNHS

Wednesday 5 July - Year 5 Arts Day at SNHS

Thursday 6 July - Year 6 Transition Day at SNHS & Dorset Studio School

- Reception to Year 5 moving up afternoon,

Friday 7 July 1.30 - 3pm - Sports Day and Family Fun PTFA event

Monday 10 July 2pm - Previously loved clothing sale in the hall

Tuesday 11 July 9.30am - KS2 Play Dress rehearsal, grandparents welcome

4pm - KS2 Play for parents

Wednesday 12 July 9.30am - KS2 Play performance 2 for parents

Thursday 13 July 2.30pm - Nursery Graduation

Friday 14 July 9.15am - Year 6 Leavers Assembly in the school hall

Monday 17 July - Year 6 trip to Paultons Park

Wednesday 19 July 9.15am - New Eagles parents meet and greet

Wednesday 19 July 2.30pm - New Hawks parents meet and greet

Thursday 20 July 9.15am - New Kestrels parents meet and greet

Friday 21 July - Break up for the summer holidays

Have a lovely bank holiday weekend.

Year 6, relax and recuperate (with a little revision along the way). Remember to be on time next week and get

an early night. We look forward to supporting you through your SATs.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


